
From: Cathleen A. Amick [mailto:Cathleen.Amick@unitedcapmn.org] 
Sent: Thursday, June 17, 2021 12:26 PM
To: Russ Labat <russ.labat@ci.marshall.mn.us>
Subject: FW: Change in Leadership

Hello,

As a United Community Action Transit Advisory Member, I want to thank you for your support and
involvement in making our transit system one of the best in the state.  I am so proud to work with
you on growing our transportation resources and to know I am not alone in working to complete our
mission.  Hearing your voice and recommendations has meant the world to me.

I will no longer be working with you in the same capacity as UCAP’s Transportation Director. 
However, I will still be working with you as a MNDOT employee helping systems such as Community
Transit maintain and build the transit network system across the state.  I want to also share that I
have great news in saying that Nick Leske will step into the role of Interim Transportation Director
during this transition.  I know you will continue to support him, and his team of wonderful and
dedicated staff as much as you have supported me.

If all goes as planned, my employment with UCAP will end in June.  I look forward to seeing you in
my new role as Project Manager for MNDOT.

See you soon!
Cathleen

Cathleen Amick, CCAP
Transportation Director

http://www.communitytransitswmn.org/
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